
Tel. No. 
CHANCERY 3366, Ext 

Correspondence on the subject of 
this- letter should be addressed to 

THE SECRETARY, 
MINISTRY OF CIVIL 

AVIATION, 

and should quote the reference 

Your ref. 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to your acceptance of my invitation to be 

represented at the FIDO test-burn at Blackbushe Airport on 

Tuesday, 11th November, your representative(s) should be at 

the Airport by 5.15 P.m. Although the Airport is normally 

open to the public, the enclosed pass(es) will enable your 

representative(s) to obtain a near view of the test. 

Yours faithfully, 

•-) A • 

Chief Information Officer 

MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION, 

ARIEL HOUSE, 

THEOBALDS ROAD, 

LONDON, W.C.I. 

November, 1952. 
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